
Greetings from our new office.  

 

Your moving crew did a outstanding job. They paid attention to a lot of detail, were very careful with our 

lasers, and moved everything quickly and safely. Brilliant!  

 

All the boxes and carts have been emptied and will be available for pick up any time after 10AM 

tomorrow.  

 

Please contact Jim or Jeff Davis on a good time or just to make sure someone will be here.  

 

Thank you,  

Jeff  

 

 

Jeffrey Sichel  
National Sales Manager - LMP  

Panasonic Industrial Devices Sales Company of America  

a division of Panasonic Corporation of North America  

 

E: Jeff.Sichel@us.panasonic.com  

C: (609) 418-9051  

W: www.panasonic.com/industrial  

 

 

 

 

 


